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Darwin McClary

From: Rosemary Gmail <rosemaryford55@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 10:02 AM

To: Darwin McClary

Cc: Erin Crane; Cristy Garbacik; Jody Hand; Teresa Rutt

Subject: Supplemental appropriations

Good Afternoon Darwin,
On behalf of the P&R Advisory Commiftee we are requesfing from the Village Council a supplemental appropriafion in 
the new Fiscal Year of 2024-2025 for any monies not expended from the previous Fiscal Year 2023-2024. 
The balance for End of Fiscal Year 2024 Capital Outlay was listed @ $2,757.05. 
Currently we are looking @ $2,500.00 for a DPW/DDA/person  for hire to do assigned daily maintenance on the grounds 
of our various Parks.   
Our second choice is to apply it towards the cost of having the basketball court redone @ Atwater Park. 

Thank you for your considerafion,
Rosemary C. Ford 
Chairperson 
L.O. Village Parks & Recreafion Advisory Commiftee Sent from my iPhone


